
JANUARY 2024
T I L L I C U M  E L E M E N T A R Y  P A C

STAY CONNECTED!
***********************************************

EMAIL
tillicumelementarypac@gmail.com 

PARENTS FACEBOOK GROUP
https://www.facebook.com/groups/tillicume

lementaryschoolparentgroup 

TWITTER
@TillicumTBirds

WELCOME BACK & HAPPY NEW YEAR TILLICUM FAMILIES!
We hope everyone had an enjoyable and restful winter break.

The PAC had a busy season prior to the holidays and we would
like to extend our thanks to all of the hard working volunteers

that assisted with so many of our projects. If you didn’t have an
opportunity to volunteer, perhaps 2024 is your year to get more
involved. Join us online on Wednesday, January 17th for our first

PAC meeting of the new year! We hope to see you there.

TURN YOUR EMPTIES INTO OPPORTUNITY
If you are looking to clear out any empties that might have

accumulated over the holidays, look no further! The PAC will be
hosting our next Bottle Drive in January & a portion of the funds
will go towards Divisions 1 to 3's upcoming Salish Sea field trip. 

SATURDAY, JANUARY 13TH 
9:00 am to 3:00 pm

As always we will be looking for volunteers to assist, so please
reach out to the PAC directly if you are able to lend a hand! 

UPCOMING 

DATES

Co-Chair - Keja Lake
Co-Chair - Lauralee Wood
Secretary - Cathy Hanan

Treasurer - Colleen McDavid
VCPAC Representative - Lisa Gelling

2023/2024 PAC EXECUTIVE

Happy New Year!
MONDAY, JANUARY 1ST

School Re-opens after Winter Break
MONDAY, JANUARY 8TH

Bottle Drive from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm
SATURDAY, JANUARY 13TH

PAC Meeting Online via Teams @ 6:30 pm

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 17TH

Pro D Day - No School

FRIDAY, JANUARY 26TH

*ONGOING PAC FUNDRAISERS*

Tillicum Gear
https://urstore.ca/tillicu
m-community-school

Fairway Cards
Pick up in the office

Emily Press Labels
https://www.emilypress.com/schools.ht

m?refid=tillicum&pricecat=1&RD=1

Bottle Depot
Return your empties and tell
the cashier at the beginning

of your transaction that you'd
like to donate your return to

Tillicum PAC!

Thanks as always for your support of our school.

**NEXT FOOD FOR FUN** 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 2ND
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